
After a wonderful, and at times, somewhat intimidating first few months here in Georgetown County,
I am excited to have the opportunity to introduce myself to all of you wonderful Smith Medical Clinic
supporters! In a very short time, I have fallen in love with both clinics and their communities. Anne
Faul is without a doubt a tough act to follow. Under her guidance, a small, grassroots organization
blossomed with over a decade of innovation and expansion. I hope my experience, enthusiasm, and
fresh perspective will allow me to honor the legacy of the clinic, as well as its past leaders. 
Smith Medical Clinic is a joyful, beautiful place where patients are treated with dignity, kindness, and
respect, while at the same time receiving unparalleled health care. We are so lucky to have such
compassionate providers here! The staff and volunteers at SMC go above and beyond what is
required of them to create solutions to help our patients become and remain healthy.
As I write this, we are heading into yet another holiday season dealing with the COVID-19 pandemic.
Over the past 18 months, Covid has at times limited our volunteer involvement, limited the number
of patient appointments available, as well as limited our fundraising opportunities. Please join us in
supporting our low-income, uninsured neighbors; whether it be it by donating your time, money, or
your voice to spread the word about the mission of the clinic. As you read through this last
newsletter of 2021, I hope you find something that sparks your passion, and encourages you to be a
part of our team providing care at SMC. Please feel free to contact me with any  questions you 
may have about what we have going on here at the clinic. I am excited for 
the opportunity to serve the community I now call home.
I can’t wait to share the beauty of the Hammock Coast  with my family this
holiday season!
 

Gratefully,
Gretchen Smith
gsmith@smithfreeclinic.org

 

 MAKING A DIFFERENCE 
WITH THE NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR GRETCHEN SMITH

Friends of Smith Medical Clinic,
We are very excited that Gretchen Smith joined our SMC team in August and has hit the ground running
as she learns about our processes, people, culture, partnerships, and much more! Her strong analytical,
listening and organizational skills will be real assets as we move forward together. Additionally,
Gretchen’s extensive experience and passion for fundraising and volunteer development will provide a
tremendous opportunity for the clinic in these critical areas. As I begin to see Gretchen in action, I am
even more convinced that she will be an outstanding leader who will move SMC in to an even brighter
future for our uninsured neighbors and our community.  We are certainly glad to have you on board,
Gretchen! 

Message from the Board

 Nancy Laprade



 Patient 
Spotlight: 
Anthony 
Spinnato

Mr. Spinnato began coming to Smith Medical Clinic for health care 12 years ago.
When he first started, he was extremely overweight. In addition, he had high
blood pressure, and his diabetes was out of control. He began to meet with a
team of providers on a regular basis at SMC that included: a general
practitioner, a diabetic educator, and a dietitian, who taught him healthy
lifestyle changes and eating habits. After 18 months of meeting with his team of
providers, Mr. Spinnato had lost over 100 pounds, and both his diabetes and
high blood pressure were under control. 

“I wouldn’t be alive with out you guys!
Thank you!”, states Mr. Spinnato. 

However, after a while, Mr. Spinnato states that he felt “healed”, and
didn’t meet with his team of providers on a regular basis like he had
in the past. He just came once a year so that he could continue to get
his medications. He consequently began to gain weight again, and
has had a few recent health scares. He has now recommitted himself
to coming back to see his team of providers regularly, and following
their lifestyle change recommendations. His providers now include
Dr. Mary Favaro, general practitioner; Kim Ingersoll, RN, diabetic
educator; and Martha Wahl, registered dietitian. He says that he tells
everyone about Smith Medical Clinic, and that how every time he has
needed help, SMC has provided it for him. 

Patient 
Partner




Since 1985, people who want to have a direct impact on the quality of life
in our community have supported Smith Clinic. To give you a direct link
to the work of the clinic, we established Patient Partners, an annual
giving program. This program has become the foundation for the clinic’s
ability to provide the best medical care possible for our neighbors. 

BECOME A

If you haven’t already, we hope you will join Patient Partners.
 You will be making a meaningful investment in the life-saving

services our community needs. 
More information on this program is on the 

enclosed donation envelope.
Become a Patient Partner today! 

Through the Patient Partner program, a $250 donation provides complete medical care for a
patient for an entire year. As a Patient Partner, your donation will have a direct impact on
people’s lives and their ability to care for themselves and their families. All patient partners
are recognized on the donor wall at the clinic and in our newsletters. 

YOU CAN HELP 
PATIENTS LIKE TONY



SAVE THE DATE

 COVID 19 NEWS

Smith Medical Clinic Annual Gala
April 3rd, 2022 at Frank's 

Vaccines are available Monday through Friday  
9:00am -12:00pm. No appointment or i.d. required. 

You do not need to be a patient of SMC to receive the
vaccine or booster and they are free of charge. 

Help us stop the spread of Covid 19. Come in and get
your vaccine today!

Georgia Beaver, RN, and patient

The Moderna Vaccine is available to ANYONE
at Smith Medical Clinic in Pawleys Island! 

The Moderna vaccine is a two shot, given 4
weeks apart, vaccine. As of October 25th we are

also able to give the Moderna Booster. 
SMC have given over 700 shots since we have

received them earlier this Spring. 

After two long years, the Gala is BACK



Meet the Newest Volunteer Nurses at SMC!

Hart Smith, RN, has been a nurse for almost 45 years, with the last 30 in
Women’s and Children’s Services. She and her husband are native South

Carolinians and retired to Litchfield from Florence in May. She also serves
on the Board of Care House of the Pee Dee.

Shauna Shea, RN, has been a nurse for 28 years with experience in
Medical ICU and Recovery Room/Pre-Op Holding. She has taken a
few years off to be with her family but is excited to get back into

nursing and patient care.

Sara Myers, RN, comes to us after serving as an Air Force nurse for 20
years, including two deployments to Iraq. She is married to Dr. Henry

Lau, who is on the faculty of the Tidelands Health Residency Program. 
 He also volunteers Tuesday evenings at our Pawleys Island location.

Welcome all to the Smith Medical Clinic! We are glad you are here!

Help us provide medical care to our most vulnerable neighbors!
Smith Medical Clinic needs the following volunteers:
Nurses, Gynecologists, Mental Health Counselors, 
Interpreters (fluent in English and Spanish)
·Flexible schedule with malpractice insurance provided at no cost to you
·Fast paced and friendly environment
·On-site orientation and training
·Convenient locations in both Pawleys Island and Georgetown
·Clinic hours: Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM -12:00 PM
·Afternoon and evening clinics offered at our Pawleys Island location on
Tuesdays and Thursdays
·You decide how often you would like to volunteer
For more information, please contact: 

Dr. Lash Springs, 
Lisa Smargiassi, RN

Dr. Molly Baker

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Dina Wells at dwells@smithfreeclinic.org, or 843-237-2672 x 114

mailto:dwells@smithfreeclinic.org


$10 $50 $100

Give the gift of a medical home

Holiday Cards
While shopping for gifts this holiday season,

please keep Smith Medical Clinic cards in mind. 
 There are people on your list who may prefer a

donation to a gift. This is an especially meaningful
option during this time when healthcare has been

impacted like no other in recent history.  

Here's how it works

Suggested donation is $10 per card and is tax deductable
DROP OFF, MAIL, OR EMAIL YOUR LIST TO GSMITH@SMITHFREECLINIC.ORG 

Choose friends and family on your holiday shopping list who would prefer a donation in their
honor to a physical gift. 
Select the number of cards/donation amount. 
Give us the names and addresses where you would like the cards sent 
SMC will send a card to your loved ones to let them know how your gift is helping neighbors
in need of healthcare at this special time of year.

1.

2.
3.
4.

How you would like your card signed

Phone NumberYour Name

Donation Amount:

Other

Holiday Card Recipients Please send list in the following format

First Name Last Name Address State Zipcode

Janet Friend 99 Baskerville Dr SC 29585

City

Pawleys Island






Tanya Ackerman
Darlene Adams
John and Scott Adams
Suzie Albright
Glynn and Nan Alexander
Dawn Anderson
Eric Armstrong
Steven and Celeste Bailey
Paul and Alicia Barnes
Caldwell Barron
John and Barbara Bartha
Laura Barton
Suzi Bateman
Ed and Dawn Bell
Wendy Belser
Larry and Joan Bertolucci
Mike Bivona
Douglas and Margret Bloom
Pat Blunda
Tate and Marcia Bowers
Evelyn Bowler
Bill and Tanis Bowles
Gus and Renelle Brame
Margaret Bruno
Thomas and Susan Bruns
Eric Buckner
Simon and Anna Bula
Tommy and Loretta Burbage
Sandy and Susan Burns
Tom and Betsy Buter
Harry and Becky Butler
Georganne Byrd
Lissa Byrd
Joseph Camp
Henry Thomas and Emilie Carey
Janet Caruso
Art Cates
Nancy Cave
Randy and Jennifer Chapman
Mary Anne Charlson
Jim and Mary Clay
Derick and Sallie Close
Leroy Close
Warner and Carol Cole
Karonda Collins
James and Jane Cooper
Robert and Kathy Cox
Harry Crichton
John and Jean Cross
Dorothy D'Ambrosio
Rick and Bonnie Danser
Thomas and Elizabeth Davis
David and Terri DeCenzo
Phil and Peggy Dellasega
Rusty and Sloan Derrick
Jonathan and Margaret Dieter
Tucker and Kimmie Dieter
Mark Doran
Darrel and Joan Dore
Richard and Caroline Drummond
Darrel and Joan Dore

Annual Patient Partners
Richard and Caroline Drummond
William DuBose
Anne Duncan
Suzanne Edkins
Thomas and Linda Edwards
Doug and Eve Eggiman
Scott and Sheila Ellison
Harriett Enzor
Natalie Erhard
George and Meg Fahs
George Cunningham and Dorothy
Faul
Joseph and Sandra Fee
Philip and Meg Filiatrault
David Fink
Richard and Vicki Flathers
Ingrid Flewelling
Beth Gage
Steven and Ann Gailar
Tony and Joan Gallagher
Elizabeth Gallo
Mark and Erin Gilles
Karen Glendinning
Roger and Nancy Goedtel
Gilbert and Nancy Goldsmith
Carolyn Gonyea
Kenneth and Joy Griffith
Lance and Patty Griffith
Gene and Julie Griggs
John and Evon Grosskortenhaus
Brian and Gloria Haas
Mary Ann Haden
Gerry and Linda Harmon
Suzanne Harris
Frank and Nancy Hawkins
Clarke and Ginny Hayes
Mary Haynes
Dennis Donat and Pam Hays
Rip and Maggie Head
Debbie Heller
Deborah Henry
James and Janie Hentz
Jeffrey and Michele Herwig
Lee and Whitney Hewitt
Marianne Hight
Rock and Lib Hinson
Oma Hodges
Gail Huffman-Joley 
Jerry and Christina Hughes
Kimberly Ingersoll
Glen and Libby Insley
Sue Jackman
Henry and Betty Jobe
Rudy and Kirby Johnstone
Joanna Jones
Robert Harper Jr.
Larry and Kathy Judge
Paul and Mary Jo Karre
Kate Kelley
Barry and Joan Kelly
Debra Killeen

Jim and Cissy Knapp
Mike and Ann Knight
Sam and Kay Koonce
Catherine Kremzner
Keith Bird and Nancy Laprade
William and Cindy Lapworth
Barry and Jill Lieberman
Richard and Rebecca Lovelace
Jill K Lovers
Philip and Pamela Luers
Brennan Lynch
Jonathan and Tory Mackey
Richard and Pamela Mahany
Paul and Sharon Malone
Joe and Susan Maloney
Gene and Cheryl Mannella
William Marchal
Henry Marshall
Jan Mashman
Chet and Diane Maslowski
Dennis and Elizabeth McAlpine
Salters and Estelle McClary
Angus and Susan McClure
Beth McCrae
Don and Georgia McDowell
Aimee McElveen
Christopher McLaughlin
Jim and Alice McLaughlin
Dave and Mary McTamaney
Steve and Dotti Meixel
Edward Mills
John and Diana Milner
John Moag
Thomas and Mary Sue Molnar
Carolyn Montagne
Richard and Sandra Moore
Tom and Bettsy Mosimann
Cissy Murdaugh
Charles and Dee Nation
Stuart and Lynne Newton
Scott and Natasha Nicol
Joan Noble
Jerry and Kim Oakley
William and Deborah O'Brien
Bob and Jean Oliver
Don and Karen Olson
Janet Orosz
George and Patricia Orr
Herman and Sally Overcash
William Ozburn
Bob and Lenette Pacholski
Marion and Janet Parsons
Bob and Anne Pennington
Carolyn Perry
Arthur and Teresa Peterson
Sean and Lisa Phelan
Cynthia Phillips
Elisabeth Philo
Christine Pikaart
Doris Pioth

John McClanahan and Nancy Plant
Butch and Laurie Porter
Kevin and Mary Prince
Shirley Ray
Peter and Linda Raymond
Dick and Carolyn Riley
Dan and Sharon Roach
David Ross
Steve and Jean Rothrock
Peter Roy
Robert and Susan Ruark
Nicholas and Judy Rummo
John and Geales Sands
James and Donna Schmidt
Dick and Maryanne Schwab
Judy Schwarzmann
Peter Scotese
John and Christen Scott
Mimi Seabrook
Nelson Seabrook
Donald and Barbara Sherrill
Dale and Angie Short
Jeff and Mary Siegrist
Larry and Carol Smith
Wilson and Mildred Smith
Clinton Smullyan
Alex and Pat Spivey
Laura and Gary Sprance
Harry and Alice Spurling
John and Patricia Steigerwald
David Stuckey
James and Amy Swartz
Nancy Tanner
Mike and Jill Thomas
William and Christine Thompson
Michael and Celie Travis
Kingsley Trotter
Sophie Trotter
Sharon Valentine
Russell and Stephanie Vedder
Cornelia Vranian
Susan Wallace
Peyton Walling
Jill Waring
Kevin Washington
Rick and Sheryn Waterman
Bruce and Holly Watts
Dina Wells
Jim and Rita Whalen
Dale and Babs White
John Henry Whitmire
Daryll Degraaf and Lavonne
Wieringa
Benton and Elisabeth Williamson
Terrell Wilson
Joan Withers
Payton and Angela Worley
Phyllis Wrigglesworth
John and Suzette Wright
Owen and Dawn Wright



Perry Collins
J.E. Cornwell
Harry Crichton
Julia Crippes
Jacob Decker
Georgetown County School District
Carl and Marcia Falk
Carl and Lois Fisher
H and N Morgan Foundation
Springsteen Foundation
William Gilfillin Foundation
Lance and Patty Griffith
Melvin Hall
Brad and Dawn Harvey
Wayne and Barbara Hinman
Dayne Holleman
Neal and Paula Holmes
Douglas Holtzman
Glen and Libby Insley
Isabelle Rowland Jr.
David Lehn
Buddy Lindsay
Bob and Cindy LoCasale
Joe and Susan Maloney
Gene and Cheryl Mannella
Luke and Gayle McCain
Edward and Eleanor McNulty
Stoney and Harriett Miller
Lee and Anna Milling
Richard and Sandra Moore
Kevin and Linda O'Connor
Bob and Jean Oliver
Harry and Stephanie Oxner
Linda Ray
Peter and Linda Raymond
Scott Reed
Susan Riley
Jackson and Melissa Roper
Donald and Janel Rowland
Katherine Salley
Harold and Eva Scharfstein
Richard and Cathy Scott
Scott Setrakian
Lee and Connie Shelton
Robert and Mary Steigerwald
Patrick Stowe
John Tindale
Edwin and Elizabeth Vaden
Roger and Katharine Vaden
H. and Carey Weathers
Susan Webb
Anne Whitaker

In Loving Memory Of
John Aspel
Anita Baker
Anne Belk
Nan Buckner
Dennis Cantwell
Tom Charleson
Steve Cholette
Rita Costello
Michael Coward
Alan Dement
Mike Hardgrave
Neil Harris
Max Harper
Lucille Jones 
Gerry Kenyon
Vincent Killeen
Eleanor Laprade
John Leuthauser
Mrs. Henry Ervin Lewis Jr
Ettie Minor Luckey
Kay Martin
Nancy McAuliffe
David Morrison
Allison Nation
Paul Noble
Sandy Nyenhuis
Anne Owens
Bill Perry
Doug Roberts
Sally Russell
Tinker Rybolt
Deborah Seward
William Sheehan
Dr. Ed Vaden
Robert Wrigglesworth
Champion Patient Partners
Jim and Jean Barrow
Bruce and Betsy Bailey
Christopher Buckley and Katy Close
Elliott Close
Hugh Close
Edwin and Carol Jayroe
Mustard Seed Trust
Michael and Jeanne Quinn
Dickie Smith and Sam Raley
Bob Risacher
Smith-Kushmerick Family Fund

Sustaining Patient Partners
Mike and Cres Calabrese
Steve and Brenda Chapman
Vicki Grant
Jason and Trava Hendrix
Cynthia Hoxie
Bill, Laura and Carter Huffman
Fred Leuthauser and Kathleen Hughes
Theo and Janet Krapels
Roger Lippincott
Michael Malone
Chad and Autumn O'Brien
Harold and Claudia Stowe
Hayley Swatzel
Business Patient Partners
Anderson Brothers Bank
Carolina Dry Cleaning
Creative Landscapes, Inc.
Custom Home Decorating (CHD)
Fragasso Financial Advisors
Georgetown Lions Club
Pawleys Island/Waccamaw Neck Lions
Club
Paragon Custom Construction
Elizabeth Taylor Satterfield Interior
Design
R.H. Moore Company, Inc.
Visible Results
Waccamaw Helpers
Whitmire Fine Jewelry
Faith Patient Partners
Belin Joy Class
Grace Circle, Belin Methodist Church
Georgetown Presbyterian Church
Holy Cross Faith Memorial Episcopal
Church
Pawleys Island Presbyterian Church
Pawleys Island Chapel
Precious Blood Of Christ Church
St. Mary Our Lady Of Ransom Catholic
Church
St. Paul's Waccamaw United Methodist
Church
Charter Patient Partners
Chris Arnold
Perry and Lisa Collins
Janice Coward
Allen and Janet Duncan

The Jackson Family
John and Anne Faul
Mike and Carol Finley
George and Ruth Baxter Foundation
Vandy Foundation
Waccamaw Community Foundation
David and Alice Gustafson
Leda McIntyre Hall
Dick and JoAnn Haney
Deb Harris
Bruce and Gail Jacobs
Jan Jones
Keith Bird and Nancy Laprade
Barry and Jill Lieberman
Delvin and Ellie Litman
Wilson and Patricia Lowery
Dr. Morgan Lowry
Carol Mabe
Leda McIntyre Hall
James and Sherbourne McGrath
Donald and Callie McLaurin
Henry and Charlotte Moore
Teresa Nolan
Denise Patrick
Michael and Jeanne Quinn
Bob and Jean Reinke
Gayle Resetar
Dick and Carolyn Riley
Robert and Susan Ruark
Rick and Laurie Russell
Esther Sharp
Georgetown High School National Honor
Society
Darrell and Patricia Steagall
David and Carol Streeter
Tom and Susie Swatzel
Jody and Anne Tamsberg
Cohen Family Foundation Trust
Richard and Amy Webb
Doug and Trish Wimsatt
Family Patient Partners
Paul and Jackie Amthauer
Pawleys Plantation Ladies Golf
Association
Evelyn Bowler
Eric Braman
Charlie and Sally Brodhead
Harvey and Kathy Brown
Frances Close

Smith Clinic Partners

Look for an update early next year where will continue to
provide Covid information, let you know more about the

Gala, Palmetto Giving Day, volunteer updates, 
patient stories and more.   

Have a safe and joyous holiday season and may 2022
bring health and happiness to us all!



Open for all the news

WANT LIVE UPDATES? FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA TO SEE
WHAT WE DO EVERY DAY!

Facebook
Smith Medical Clinic, INC

Instagram
smithmedicalclinic

99 Baskervill Drive
Pawleys Island, SC 29585

Grassroots generosity and community action are
powerful forces for good, especially in turbulent times.  

Giving Tuesday is November 30th, please check our Social Media Channels for more information.


